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To whom it may concern

This is to certify that the Faculty of Medicine of Mutah University has been accredited by
the Jordanian Higher Education Accreditation Commission (HEAC) in February 2011.
The accreditation is to be renewed yearly for the next five years. The accreditation was
renewed in July 2012, Please refer to the following HEAC web site:

http://www.heac.org.jo

Moreover, the Faculty of Medicine has been included by World Directories of Medical
Schools , Medical Board of California and Educational commission for foreign Medical
graduates (ECFMG)

A partnership of the world health organization (Who)and the University of Copenhagen

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Sa'id Mohammed Al-Dall'en
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